
 

 

 

 

15 October 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

 

Partial Closure of Worcester Avenue 

We have been advised that works are being undertaken by Haringey Council Highways Team and 

Tottenham Hotspur Football Club which will mean that Worcester Avenue will be partially closed 

from Monday 19th October 2020 until Friday 20th December 2020. 

 

This means that there will be no pedestrian access from Northumberland Park Road.  Therefore, 

students will need to access the school via the Park Lane side of Worcester Avenue or via the 

Spurs walkway.  The walkway will only be available from 8am to 9am and 3pm to 4pm. 

 

It is essential that students continue to access the school via their dedicated entrance, leaving 

home 5 -10 mins earlier to avoid being late for school. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Monica Duncan 

Principal 

 

 

 


